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Re: Letters to the Editor - Krewe of Olympus Ball





On behalf of myself and the Krewe of Olympus, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our guests for attending the Olympus XXVII - Pride and Prejudice in January.





Our guests donated more money on the floor this year than in any previous ball.  As such, we will be donating a total of $9000 to our charities - Omega House and Steven’s House.





Thank you again for helping us to make our community a better place and for making Pride and Prejudice a fantastic success.





Yours in the Spirit of Mardi Gras,











Bruce Reeves, 


Ball Captain Olympus XXVII
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